
Greenwell Point Public School  

NEWSLETTER 
School Motto – Growing and Learning Together 

Phone:  444 71379        Fax:  444 71550        email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

RELIEVING PRINCIPAL:  Mr Gordon Parrish                  9th November, 2015                          Term 4  Week 6 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear Parents,  
Wow, only 5 and a bit weeks left in the 2015 school year and we have heaps to 
fit in to such a short period of time. 

Firstly this week I need to say thank you to Mrs Court for her outstanding effort 
teaching Kinder while Mrs Bowman was away on maternity leave, a job well 
done.   

Without detracting from the effort Mrs Court has put in over the past weeks, we 
say welcome back to Mrs Bowman. We hope you have had a lovely time get-
ting to know little Isaac, but you have been missed and it is great to have you 
back with us. 

On Saturday night our P&C hosted their annual Trivia Night, by all accounts a 
great time was had by everybody that attended. My personal thanks goes to 
Daniel Hiscox for filling in for me on the night. Nights like Saturday night don’t 
just happen and there are a number of people, who on behalf of the entire 
school community, need to be thanked; the P&C organising committee; Mrs 
Miller; our fantastic sponsors; everybody who attended to support our school; 
but most of all, Mrs Hiscox for hours of tireless dedication and commitment in 
preparing the event. THANK YOU! 

Such commitment to the fundraisers organised by our P&C go a long way to 
supplying those little extras that support the teaching and learning, and the 
achievement of our kids at school. So far this year the P&C has purchased a 
bank of iPads and a Mac Book Pro laptop; nearly $7000 worth of new readers 
to support literacy achievement; a fantastic new sandpit and garden beds; a 
new stove for the canteen; and have provided financial support to subsidise 
the bus travel to Swim School. An awesome effort for such a great little school 
and its supportive community! If you think you might be able to help out on the 
P&C, please watch out for the next meeting. Help will be needed over the 
Christmas holidays to make sure the Friday Night raffle is covered! 

The students in Years 4, 5 and 6 had great time at Berry Sport and Recreation 
Centre last week. A big thank you goes to Mr and Mrs Wilko for their 24/7 sup-
port and supervision of the kids at camp. I know when I visited on Thursday 
there were smiles on every face (yes, even Mr Wilkos)! 

This coming Friday we welcome the Kinder class of 2016 with our first Play-
group Session being held in the old school building. It starts at 9:30am and 
concludes at 11:00 am. Immediately following this (weather permitting), the 
entire school will make their way down to the boat ramp foreshore to take part 
in our Charity Walk A Thon and BBQ. Please check and make sure your child 
is collecting sponsors to support our nominated charities, all are very worthy! 
Please find attached another copy of the sponsors sheet and lunch order if you 
have not already handed one in!   

Kind regards 
Gordon Parrish 
Relieving Principal 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
 
NOVEMBER 
 
11 Remembrance Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13 Charity Day 
 
16- 
27 Swimming Scheme 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peg Art by:  Zane Hill 



CHARITY DAY 
This Friday is the walkathon (weather permitting).  Each student has been given a note and a sponsor-
ship form for the school’s “Charity Day”.  Please take time to raise sponsors in a safe manor and if you 
would like to order a meal deal then please send in your form and money to the school. If you have mis-
placed this form then please see Mrs Miller.  If it is postponed an extra notification will be sent home with 
details. 
 
CANTEEN NEWS 
This week the meal deal is chicken salad rolls.  1/4 frozen oranges are now available for 20 cents each. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL—CANTEEN 

MEAL DEAL– Wednesday 11th November, 2015 

 

I give permission for …………………………………………………………..  to receive a meal deal consist-
ing of chicken salad roll, a bag of popcorn/chips and popper for $5.  All students need to provide recess. 
Muffins can be purchased for 50 cents, ice blocks 50 cents, custard cups now $1, 1/4  frozen orange 20 
cents each and garlic subs $1. 

 

…………………………………                                 …………………… 

Parent Signature                                                      Date 

BIRTHDAYS 
Congratulations and Best Wishes to: 

Anabella in 3/4/5/6 turns 10 on Thursday 

Indee in Kinder turns 6 on Thursday 

 Students at Berry 

Sport & Rec 

 School Trivia Night 


